
Dear Legislators, 
 
Quorum rules exist for reasons such as the chaos that is occurring in our great State in recent days.  They 
exist to minimize the threats of tyranny and dictatorship...and currently, the supermajority is about to 
cross a very fine line. 
 
Please bear in mind, as you consider changing Quorum Rules, that the table will eventually turn. It 
always does.  Would today's supermajority want to live with the new rules if the supermajority was 
Republican? I can assure you, you wouldn't.  
 
Government should be about compromise and balance, and unfortunately we are seeing very little of 
that in Oregon since the 2019 session. 
 
Prevent tyranny on EITHER side by leaving the quorum rules alone. 
 
Karl and Lucinda Frink 
Lebanon, Oregon 
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